
             

             

             

             

             

              

Applications for STUDENT TEACHING and 

SEMINAR are now available for students 

wishing to apply for the Spring 2015 Semester. 

Early Registration began October 27, 2014. 

Please request an application at: 

johnsonp@gram.edu or you can download the 

application from the GSU website (see directions 

below). Return applications to AH114. 

Directions:  

Go to the GSU Home Page 

Click on the Academics arrow 

Go to Academics Home 

Go to College of Education 

Go to Curriculum and Instruction 

Under Curriculum and Instruction Go to Resources 

Go to Office of Professional Laboratory Experiences 

Go to Resources and download the application 

Contact: Dr. Patricia P. Johnson johnsonp@gram.edu Phone: 318-274-2772 FAX 318-274-6085 

ATTENTION: 

 

 
 

mailto:johnsonp@gram.edu
mailto:johnsonp@gram.edu

